ENRICHMENT AT TESTWOOD

Sikh Education Service Visit, May 2022

On Friday 13th May we were fortunate to receive a visit from Mr Harkirat Singh
from the Sikh Education Service. Mr Singh came to talk to our Year 7 Ethics and

Beliefs students, who were studying Sikh beliefs in lessons in the first half of the
Summer term.

Mr Singh had travelled down from Northampton to share with Year 7 what it’s
like to be a member of the Sikh community. One lucky class even had the
opportunity to play the harmonium, a musical instrument that is often found in
Sikh gurdwaras (places of worship and assembly for Sikhs).

Year 7 engaged really well with Mr Singh’s talks, and some terrific questions
were asked. During the afternoon, higher attaining students from Year 8 and 9
had a question and answer session with Mr Singh.

It was a fantastic event and we very much hope to welcome Mr Singh back next
year.




